
9/5/10 Green team Meeting Minutes 

Morgantown Library meeting room 

Attendance: 

Chris Van Dyke 

Nate Askins 

Bill Wonderlin 

Don Spencer 

Erik Edwards 

Ethan Gatrell 

Tim Stranko 

John Hall 

Rich Dennis 

Steve Woodruff 

Chris Haddox 

  

Meeting started at 4:07 PM 

Minutes approved from last meeting 

Secretary –Erik took notes this meeting, Tim agreed to take notes at the next meeting.  Secretary duties 
will rotate every week. 

Ethan Gatrell formerly introduced as the new IEBG intern.  Immediate duties will include planning the 
October event at the library. 

Green Team September event –  

 Megan will present on green building 

Green Team October event –  

 October 16 from 9am – 1pm 

 Ethan still working out logistics with the library 

 Opportunity for networking, info stations, and input gathering 

 Q and A with Trevor, city officials, mayor, and hopefully city council representation 

 Ethan will circulate event outline with green team members 

Semi-permanent display board now in the library, Ethan is in charge of filling it 

Energy Committee –  

 Still waiting on utility bills, which must be requested by a city official 

 Nothing new on ARC grant 
 

Recycling Committee –  

 Solid Waste Advisory meetings 
- Should the green team be further represented? 
- Anyone willing to attend? 
- Should Tom Arnold simply post updates to our mailing list? 



 Composters –  
- If 96 can be pre-purchased, shipping will be covered by the city 
- Linda has set up almost everything, and now looking for someone to organize sales and 

preorder 
o Chris will send out email looking for volunteer 

 

Still waiting on letter to city from PSC/Allegheny energy 

 New lighting contract with Constellation is in the works 

Report to City council 

 Bill will work with Chris to get report together, hopefully before Dan leaves office 

City still in search of City Manager 

 5 to 8 candidates available by September 15th 

 Green Team should come up with questions WE have for new candidates, with desirable 
answers 

 Questions will be sent to Chris Haddox to compile for the city 

 

 

  

 


